

10 August 2016

Mr Bradley Peach Environmental Health & Building Surveyor Greater Hume Shire Council PO BOX 99 HOLBROOK NSW 2644

Dear Mr Peach,

Re: Culcairn MPS

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION - Consent No. 10.2015.136

Further to the Southern Joint Regional Planning Panel Meeting held on the 13th April 2016 and our meeting held 9 August 2016 with Greater Hume Shire Council please find attached the additional information requested in Item 2 of the Record of Deferral.

As a result of the recent acquisition of the adjacent property the attached revised Culcairn MPS design, 4409a_A-1001_R16, now ensures that all delivery vehicles currently servicing the needs of the MPS are able to enter and exit the facility in a forward direction.

A summary is provided below of the current services facilitating the Culcairn MPS:

Waste Type	Approx. Truck Size	Frequency
Clinical	14.5m	every 8 weeks
General	12m	weekly
Recycling	12m	weekly
Linen	8.5m	weekly
Cardboard recycling	12m	as required
Kitchen deliveries	12m	weekly
Funeral Director (van)	5.5m	as required
Med Gas deliveries	12m	as required
Bulk Stores & Consumables	12m	2-3 times weekly

We trust this closes out the requirements of the Record of Deferral and that the DA approval can be forthcoming, approved via electronic meeting as per their resolution. Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned on (02) 9978 5416 or 0427 136 800.

Regards

Amanda Bock

Senior Project Director

Mank